**From:** Elizabeth P. Hayden

Sent: Sunday, November 23, 2014 7:20 AM

To: Lysynski, Heather

Subject: concern re: proposed development at 161 Windermere

Hi, I am hoping this letter can be forwarded to the appropriate city staff. I want to express my strong opposition to continued development in the aforementioned area. I could not make the planning committee meeting on the 18th to express this opposition. The development around this site has been so mishandled and insensitive to environmental concerns.

Can I please receive an update re: the outcome of the meeting on the 18th? Is there information posted on the city's website?

Thanks very much for your help.

Elizabeth

--

Elizabeth P. Hayden Department of Psychology, Brain and Mind Institute Western University 361 Windermere Road Westminster Hall London, Ontario N6A 3K7